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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to share that The Roving Book Shop will be hosting a book fair at school on 

Wednesday 20th November.  The Roving Book Shop are a unique organisation who host a 

bookshop experience at schools across the country. This event is an exciting opportunity 

whereby children and parents can browse and purchase books written by a range of authors.  

From 8:30am-8:55am we would like to invite parents/guardians and children to browse and 

purchase books in the bookshop. The book shop will be set up in the school hall. All children 

will need to return to the classroom for the register at 8:45am, however parents are welcome 

to stay until 8:55am. Parents/Guardians will need to sign in via the school office. 

Each class will visit the hall at a designated time during the school day. They will be able to 

read and appreciate a range of different books and there will be an opportunity to purchase a 

book of their choice should they wish to during their class slot.  

After school the bookshop will remain open from 3:15pm - 4:00pm. If you would like to 

visit the bookshop, please collect your child as normal and then visit the school hall via the 

school office entrance. 

Payment: 

The day before the event, your child will be sent home with a Bookshop Wallet. Your child 

can use the Bookshop Wallet to pay for books at any point throughout the day. This will 

contain some guidance around the price of books. Cash and card payment are both available 

for parents/guardians so that they can purchase books during day or before or after school 

browsing session.  

We hope that this event will help to promote a love for reading for all children by bringing a 

bookshop experience to school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Muckell 
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